
BANK HOLIDAY 

 

 

The surgery will be closed for the Bank Holiday on:      

Monday 25th May and  

Re-open 8.30am Tuesday 26th May 

Please allow adequate time when requesting prescriptions 

over this period. 

If you require any medical attention during this time please 

call 111 

 

 



 


